ATTENTION

Before installing the clock movement batteries, you
should remove the plastic bag used to protect the hour
and minute hand during shipment.

The end of the bag can be found exiting behind the back
of the clock and secured with tape. Carefully peel back
the tape strip and gently pull the end of the bag straight
away from the center of the clock.



